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Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)

From: Senty, Dennis (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, October 14, 2014 7:52 AM

To: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 1443 Hague Ave

The notice that this property was finaled arrived this morning. I have closed the vb file and the annual fee reads 

'cancelled', but because it had started the assessment process, I do not know if there is anything additional needed to 

make sure the fee does not get assessed in the future.  thank you 

 

Dennis Senty 

Inspector 
Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson St, Ste 220 

Saint Paul, MN 55101-1806 

P: 651-266-1930 
F: 651-266-1919 

 

dennis.senty@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 

 


